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PUBLIC NOTICE  
VERNON ELEMENTARY SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 9 

GOVERNING BOARD 
 

PRESIDENT – JOHN WILHELM 
CLERK - DEANNA HUNT 

MEMBER – IRENE HUMPHRY 
 

 
 
Pursuant to A.R.S. §38-431.02, notice is hereby given to the members of the Vernon 
Elementary School District No. 9 and to the general public that a quorum of the Vernon 
Elementary School District No. 9 Governing Board may be attending the following 
school functions: 
 
 
 May 26, 2021  9:00am - Preschool, Kindergarten, 1st Grade Promotion 
 May 26, 2021  6:00 pm - 8th Grade Promotion 
 
 
No board business will be discussed nor will the Governing Board take any action. 
Attendance at this event should not be construed as a meeting of the board under 
Arizona’s Open Meeting Law, but simply the Board attending Open House.  
 
No voting will occur at these events. 

           
 
Dated this 20th day of May 2021. 

 
Vernon Elementary School District #9 

 
 

By  Karol Coffman    
Karol Coffman, Governing Board Secretary 


